Name				
Learners Number				
Gender:	Boy	Girl		
County Name		County (	code	
Sub -County Name		Sub-cou	nty code	
School Name		School	code	
	ASSESSMEN	T RUBRICS	•	
The teacher to fill the grid	below after ma	rking the learne	er's work.	
RATING	Exceeds expectation	Meets expectation	Approaching expectation	Below expectation
TASK 1				
TASK 2				
TASK 3	•			
TASK 4			•	

### **SECTION A**

# TASK 1 1. LISTENING AND SPEAKING (a) What is your name? (learners responds) (b) How old are you? (learners responds)

- (c) What is your favourite food?\_\_\_\_\_\_(learners responds)
- (d) For how many days do you go to school in a week\_\_\_\_\_\_(learners responds)
- (e) How many pupils are you in your class (learners responds)

# 2. <u>Task 2 Reading (Aloud)</u>

### Read the story (reading)

Hawa was going to the city by bus. The bus driver switched on loud music. There was too much noise in the bus. It was very hot in the bus. Hawa started to feel sick. She removed her sweater. She was sweating. A man and a woman saw her. One woman asked people to open the windows. A man asked the driver to switch off the loud music. Hawa started feeling well. When the bus got to the city, she thanked them. Then Hawa took a tuktuk ride around the city

### SECTION B

### TASK 3

# READING COMPREHENSION

## LANGUAGE STRUCTURE AND FUNCTIONS

Some animals eat meat. They are called carnivores. Other animals eat plants. These animals are called herbivores. The rest of the animals including humans are omnivores. Omnivores eat both meat and plants. Vegetarians are people who do not eat meat.

Inorder to be healthy, people must eat a variety of foods. Adults and children need to eat vegetables. This is how they get the important vitamins and minerals. Children need to eat foods that contain calcium for strong bones and healthy teeth. Children grow fast and their bones grow fast too.

Calcium helps children to build healthy adult teeth after they lose their baby teeth. Brocoli and spinach are two vegetables that contain a lot of calcium.

_	<b>SUBSTIONS</b>	
	(a) Animals that eat meat are called?	
	(b) Omnivores eat?	
	(c) Animals that eat plant are called?	· ·
	(d) People who do not eat meat are called?	
	(e) What do adults and children need to eat?	
	(f) Children should eat food that containstrong teeth?	for healthy bones and
	(g) Name the <b>two</b> vegetables rich in calcium	
TA		
	SK 4	·
GF	SK 4 RAMMAR	•
<u>GF</u> 1.	RAMMAR	
<u>G</u> F		
<u>G</u> F	<u>Write the plurals or singulars.</u>	
<u>G</u> F	Write the plurals or singulars.  (a) Baby (b) Tooth	
<u>G</u> F	Write the plurals or singulars.  (a) Baby (b) Tooth	

LANGUAGE ACTIVITIES GRADE 3

2.	Change the verbs to past tens (a) She eats an apple daily.	<u>se</u> .			
	(b) It <b>is</b> dark.	<u>,</u>	Ÿ		
		· .			
	(c) They <u>cook</u> food in the kitch	en. 			
	(d) I go to the market on				
3.	Write the opposite (a) wide	(b) tall			_
	(c) rich	(d)	foolish		
4.	Write the sentences correctly.	•			
	(a) dog barked the all night				
	(b) Nakuru my lives cousin in				
	(c) chips ate boy the				
	(d) her loves she dog				. "
5.	COMPOSITION Write a composition about	e de la companya de l	ne have not see all all the least	a garage states	
	Mile a composition about	MYSELF	•		
	<u>'</u>				